July 9, 1975

The Reverend Mrs. Susan Thistlethwaite Duke Memorial United Methodist Church 504 West Chapel Hill Street Durham, N. C. 27701

Dear Susant

On behalf of the Administrative Board of Duke Memorial Church please accept our appreciation for the outstanding work you have accomplished the past four years as our Minister of Christian Education.

We especially benefited from your training courses for teacher enrichment, your professional leadership in the Council on Ministries, your concentration on the church library, and the training of student interns in our church education program.

We appreciate your good work and wish you all success in your academic pursuits and in your dual career as a Christian Educator and a homemaker.

Sincerely,

W. T. Coman Chairman Administrative Board

WTC: VM

